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. REMEMBERING MRS. BETTY HORN

Mrs. Betty Horn went home to be with the Lord on September 25, 2020, one
day shy of her 100th birthday. For over 60 years, she played an important role
in the ministry at The Christian Community Center. For nearly 40 years, she
was the Director of the work. | learned so much from her, and we still apply
many of the ideas and activities she implemented while she was Director. God
used Mrs. Betty to minister and share the gospel to thousands of children and
adults over the years. What a wonderful way to spend a life, and what a
legacy she has left us. “Absent from the body...present with the Lord.”

CHRISTMAS PARTIES

We are having four
different parties from the
17th to the 23rd of
December, and already
churches and friends are
asking how they can help.
We expect about 20 adults
and 60 children to attend
the different parties.
Because some families
have moved away and
some Kids can no longer
attend due to online
learning, we plan to deliver |
some gifts to their homes if

TUTORING

During the past nine months as so many
changes have come everyone’s way, we
thank God that we have been able to remain
open. Although we have less children than
we used to, we are excited to be able to tutor
a group of children every afternoon. We have
been helping them with reading and math
skills. We praise God for this opportunity to
tutor the children and it's exciting to see them

make great strides and enjoy learning.

to help with these projects,
please earmark your check
“Christmas” and thank you!

Merry Christmas to
all of our great
friends who help us
share the good news
of Jesus Christ with
the children and
families in West
Baltimore.




CAMP  We were so excited and blessed to have had camp this year! It may have been my favorite
year of camp ever because of all that is going on in our world. The Lord heard our prayers and kept us all
safe from injury and illness. Thanks to all of you who prayed for camp to happen and then supported us
with your financial gifts. The pictures below speak for themselves of how much fun camp was.
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Thanks be unto God |
for his unspeakable
Dominic, pictured right middle, moved to gift. (2 Cor. 9:15)
Pennsylvania last year but we were still :
able to take him to camp. He wrote a - AL
fouching letter to his sponsor that | wanted :
fo share to illustrate how much camp
means to our Kids:

Dear Sponsor, | thank you from the bottom
of my heart for the money you sent in. You
have given me an opportunity of a lifetime
by letting me come here. We get to learn
about God and the Bible. There’s a giant
pool that sinks to 10 feet with a great
diving board. You've given me the chance
fo not only see my old friends but meet
new ones too. Thank you.






